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Question for written answer E-001089/2022
to the Commission
Rule 138
Krzysztof Jurgiel (ECR)

Subject: State of negotiations on the Polish proposal for a CAP Strategic Plan and the 
Commission’s comments

Following the reform of the common agricultural policy and the completion in 2021 of the legislative 
process for the 2023-2027 CAP, Member States were required to submit their national strategic plans 
to the Commission by 1 January 2022.

On 14 December 2021, the Council of Ministers adopted a resolution on the adoption of the proposal 
for a Strategic Plan for the Common Agricultural Policy 2023-2027 submitted by the Minister for 
Agriculture and Rural Development. That resolution is the basis for the negotiation of the proposal for 
a Strategic Plan with the Commission. The proposal for a CAP Strategic Plan was formally submitted 
to the Commission on 22 December 2021. Poland was one of the first countries to submit its Strategic 
Plan to the Commission.

In this context, I would like to ask:

1. What is the state of play in the negotiations on Poland’s proposal for a Strategic Plan for the 
Common Agricultural Policy for 2023-2027?

2. What comments has the Commission made on Poland’s proposal for a CAP Strategic Plan?


